
HB 948 -- TAX CREDIT FOR MEAT PROCESSING

SPONSOR: Francis

Currently, the Meat Processing Facility Investment Tax Credit for
the expansion or modernization of meat processing facilities is set
to expire on December 31, 2021.

This bill extends the tax credit until December 31, 2027.

This bill is the same as SB 355 (2021).


